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24th June 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Re:  Year 9 Trip to York Barbican – 11th July 2022 
 
As part of the York Schools’ Reading Festival, we are looking to take all Year 9 students to York Barbican 
on Monday 11th July to watch a talk by Anthony McGowan, an author who has written many books 
and won the 2020 CILIP Carnegie Medal for his book Lark. This visit will be a fantastic opportunity for 
the students to hear about the author’s journey into becoming a writer, his creative process and his 
views on the power of reading.  
 
This trip will be free of cost and will take place during the school day, meaning that students will be 
absent from their normal period 1 and period 2 lessons. We will take the coach at 9.30am and then 
return at 11.30am.   
 
I would be grateful if you could give permission on this link in order for your child to be able to 
attend by Wednesday 29th June : https://forms.office.com/r/b8Ux3DxXcg 
 
Pupils do need to wear school uniform as usual.   
 
Please bring any medication you might need for the day. Students who have prescribed Epipens 
and/or inhalers must have them on their person at all times, clearly labelled with their name.    
 
All students have access to our extra-curricular activities and reasonable adjustments will be made to 
ensure each student’s full inclusion in this trip.  Please contact Mrs Mehta, SENCO, if you think that 
this may be needed for your child. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
                        
Phil Bond 
Cross curricular literacy lead  
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